
The Baptism of the Lord 

January 13, 2019 
 

Mass Intentions 

Monday, January 14 
Heb 1:1-6/Ps 97:1 and 2b, 6 and 7c, 9 [cf. 7c]/Mk 1:14-20 

 8:00 AM Mass - Gertrude and Doyle Norris + 

Tuesday, January15 

Heb 2:5-12/Ps 8:2ab and 5, 6-7, 8-9 [cf. 7]/Mk 1:21-28 

 8:00 AM Mass – Ray and Betty Fredlake + 

Wednesday, January 16 

Heb 2:14-18/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9 [8a]/Mk 1:29-39 

  6:00 PM Mass – Kias Bernard +  

Thursday, January 17 

Heb 3:7-14/Ps 95:6-7c, 8-9, 10-11 [8]/Mk 1:40-45 

   8:00 AM Mass – Basil Hoehn + 

Friday, January 18 

Heb 4:1-5, 11/Ps 78:3 and 4bc, 6c-7, 8 [cf. 7b]/Mk 2:1-12 

    8:00 AM Mass – Berkemeier/Beery Families + 

Saturday, January 19 

Heb 4:12-16/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15 [cf, Jn 6:63c]/Mk 2:13-17 

   8:30 AM Mass – No special intention scheduled 

        4:00 PM Mass – Margaret Wilson +     

Sunday, January 20 

Is 62:1-5/Ps 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10 [3]/1 Cor 12:4-11/ 

Jn 2:1-11 

      8:30 AM Mass – People of the Parish 

      11:30 AM Mass – Bill and Teresa CDeBaca + 

 

Prayers and Sympathy to the family and friends of John 

Robertson, our parishioner, and Mauda McGeorge, the 

mother of Richard Teubner.  Please pray for John and 

Mauda,  and their families.. 

 

Do you have a Spiritual New Year’s resolution?  If your 

schedule allows, an hour in Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament to pray for our students or your own intention 

would be a great way to grow spiritually this year. Please sign 

up at http://signup.com/go/vaVQXnM or by contacting Amy 

Roetto at amy_roetto@hotmail.com or 816-787-0235. 

 

Your help in defraying this cost of the Catholic Key would be 

appreciated.  Could you contribute $25, or whatever you can 

afford?  If you currently are receiving more than one copy of 

the Catholic Key, or prefer not to receive the publication, 

please notify the Parish Office at 232-7763.   

 

Next weekend, January 19-20, our second collection will be 

for the Catholic Home Missions Appeal (CHMA) and the 

Black and Indian Missions Appeal.  The Home Missions are 

those Dioceses in the U.S., its territories, and its former 

territories that cannot provide basic pastoral services to 

Catholics without outside help.  Basic pastoral services include 

Mass and other sacraments, religious education, and ministry 

training for priests, deacons, religious sisters, and lay people. 

The Black and Indian Missions collection embodies the 

Church’s concern for evangelizing the Black and Indian 

peoples of the U.S.  The funds are distributed as grants to 

dioceses, supporting and strengthening evangelization 

programs which otherwise would cease. 

This Coming Week 
Monday, January 14 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

6:00-6:50 PM School of Religion – Ruggle Hall 

6:30 PM  Cub Scouts – Gym 

6:30 PM  Pastoral Council – Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Rm 

Tuesday, January 15 

 Open Door Food Kitchen staffed by Cathedral Parishioners 

6:00-9:00 PM Protecting God’s Children – Ruggle Hall 

7:00 PM  Boy Scouts - Gym 

Wednesday, January 16 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry - Rectory Basement 

4:00 PM  Ravenous Ravens Night – Pizza Shoppe 

4:00-5:30 PM Safety/Security Mtg-Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Rm 

Thursday, January 17 

 No special activities scheduled today 

Friday, January 18 

8:00 AM All School Mass - Church 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry - Rectory Basement 

Saturday, January 19 
8:30 AM-3:30 PM  God Is! Day of Renewal – Ruggle Hall 

2:30 PM  Confessions 

3:30 PM  Rosary 

4:00 PM  Mass  

Sunday, January 20 
8:00 AM Rosary and Confessions 

8:30 AM Mass  

After Mass Coffee, Milk, & Donuts – Ruggle Hall 

11:00 AM Confessions 

11:30 AM Mass  

2:00-3:00 PM Religious Emblem – Ruggle Hall 

4:00-6:00 PM RCIA – Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Room 

7:00-8:30 PM Confirmation – Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Room 

 

There will be a Protecting God’s Children session here at 

Cathedral on Tues., Jan. 15, from 6:00-9:00 PM.  If you are 

working with any children in our parishes and have not 

completed this, it is required. Please pre-register at 

www.virtus.org.  If you have questions, please contact Kitty 

in our Parish Office, 232-7763. 

 

God Is Retreat! Day of Renewal will be at our Cathedral in 

Ruggle Hall on Sat., Jan. 19, 8:30 AM-3:30 PM. (We will 

begin with Mass at 8:30 AM). This spiritual day of renewal is 

open to all parishioners and a requirement for First Sacrament 

parents. We ask that at least one parent attends. You will 

experience informative talks, inspirational personal witness, 

sacramental renewal, prayer, Eucharistic Adoration and Mass. 

Fee is $15 per family.  Breakfast and lunch served. Please call 

our Parish Office to register at 232-7763. 

 

There will be a training session for new Extraordinary 

Ministers of Holy Communion to be held here at our 

Cathedral, through the Diocesan Office of Worship, on Tues., 

Jan. 29, 5:00-9:00 PM in Ruggle Hall.  A light dinner will be 

provided. If you are interested, please contact Father Hansen.  

Applicants need to be approved by your Pastor and the fee 

taken care of by your parish. If you have questions, contact 

Kitty Spafford in our Parish Office at 232-7763. 

 

WEEKLY OFFETORY INCOME 
Monthly Budget Goal $76,166 (included $4000 for reserve) 

   Offetory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $17,713.55  $897.00    
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O bless the Lord, my soul. (Ps 104) 

 

 
Mir House, the Chapel of the Holy Rosary, 6492 NE Hwy 6, 

is open 24 hours per day, 7 days a week with adorers 

committed to adoring and praying to our Lord in the Blessed 

Sacrament. It is a beautiful place of peace, love and tranquility 

and a source of spiritual inspiration with the Rosary, Stations 

of the Cross and Chaplet of Divine Mercy gardens to name a 

few of the beautiful prayer settings on the property. They are 

currently needing committed adorers for these times:  Sundays 

at 11:00 AM weeks 2 and 3; 12:00 AM and 4:00 PM weeks 

1,2,4, and 5.  Wednesdays at 2:00 AM and 3:00 AM; Fridays 

at  8:00 PM, and a week Captain.  Saturdays at 7:00 

PM.  Adorers may sign up for a particular week; 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 or 

all of a particular hour all the weeks of the month.  Substitutes 

are available to help out when needed.  All are invited to just 

drop in and visit our Lord.  Phone: 816-233-8359 and leave a 

message or visit the website to sign up for a time.   

 

Save the Date: Men’s Conference on Sat., March 23, 7:00 

AM-5:00 PM, at Our Lady of Guadalupe Church.  A day of 

spiritual growth & inspiration: Mass, Holy Hour, Lunch, and 

Speakers featuring Bishop James Johnston, Fr. Richard 

Rocha, Dave DiNuzzo Sr., and Dr. Scott Sullivan. Tickets: 

$25 at EventBrite.com or $30 at door.  Information: David 

Hurst, 262-3950 or dhurt032204@yahoo.com. 

 

Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration invite single 

women, ages 18-40, who are considering religious life to visit 

for a no cost weekend, for a weeklong Monastic Experience, or 

for a personal discernment retreat at their monastery in Clyde, 

MO. Contact www.benedictinesisters.org or (660) 944-2221. 

 

CHECK THIS OUT . . . The Good News of Cathedral 
 Congratulations to Zebulon and Aimee Hartman 

Auxier, Cathedral Class of 06, on the birth of Solomon 

James Auxier on Dec. 25!   

 Congratulations to Carly Jerome, Cathedral Class of 

03, on her marriage to Besnik Sinani! Carly met Besnik 

when she served in the Peace Corps in Macedonia and 

they married in the U.S. in 2015. On Jan. 2, 2019, they 

celebrated their marriage with another wedding in 

Besnik’s home village in Macedonia. They currently live 

in North Carolina. 

 

Our School and ECC News  
 Join us for the next Ravenous Ravens Night on Wed., 

Jan. 16, at 4:00 PM at the Pizza Shoppe. Proceeds will 

benefit Cathedral PTO! 

 Cathedral School and St. Joe Code Club are offering an 

8-week, classroom-based session for elementary students to 

instruct the fundamentals and basics of coding and 

computer science.  The one-on-one learning sessions are 

tailored to the student’s learning needs. All materials are 

provided by St. Joe Code Club. This first session is limited 

to the first 25 students to register.  The club is open to 2, 3, 

and 4 grade students. Visit www.stjoecodeclub.com to 

enroll.  We will have future sessions if your child isn’t able 

to participate this session.  

 Join us for an evening of fun, bidding, cocktails, food, and 

dancing at Cathedral’s Mardi Gras. Our annual fundraiser 

will be on March 2 at Bishop LeBlond High School. 

Cocktail Hour begins at 5:00 PM. Purchase tickets 

($40/person) at cathedralmardigras.ticket.qtego.net. 

 Plan ahead and use Cathedral Cash Cards for your 

everyday grocery, household, clothing, gift, and gas 

purchases. Don’t forget that Cathedral School gets a rebate 

for every card purchased. Cathedral Cash sales after Mass 

resume this weekend, January 12-13! You may also order 

cards through CathedralCash@cathedralsj.org, through 

our School Office, or through ScripNow.   

 

Bishop LeBlond High School is hosting its very first Mother, 

Daughter, and special LB Ladies Brunch next Sat., Jan. 19, 

with proceeds benefiting the LB Broadcasting Class. All 

LeBlond Mothers, Grandmothers, Daughters, Aunts and  

Nieces (past, present, and future) are invited. Enjoy delicious 

food, prizes, fashion show, photo opportunity, and more.  Cost 

is $15 if tickets are purchased before the event, or $20 at the 

door. Buy tickets at LeBlond or www.bishopleblond.com.  

 

 

Reflection from Father Hansen…. 
Last weekend there was information in the 

Bulletin about Bishop Johnston’s encouraging us to 

participate in the nationwide novena called 9 Days for Life. 

You can join up through email at www.9daysforlife.com. I 

did! 

 On Thursday early morning a bus is leaving from 

St. Joseph for Washington, D.C., for the annual Pro-Life 

March; I’m scheduled to be on the bus. This will be my 18
th
 

trip to our nation’s capital for the March. Please pray for 

me; this time we’ll have no rest in Washington; just a bus 

ride out, the March, and a bus ride back! 

 What a gift we have in the Church’s teaching on 

Life. Bishop Johnston quoted Pope St. John Paul II in his 

letter to us priests on January 3
rd

, it read: “..a great prayer 

for life is urgently needed, a prayer which will rise up 

throughout the world. Through special initiatives and in 

daily prayer, may an impassioned plea rise to God, the 

Creator and lover of life, from every Christian community, 

from every group and association, from every family and 

from the heart of every believer.” 

 Please join me in the pilgrimage by praying the 

novena with me! I’ll be praying for you all, from the 

March! 

 

         9 Days for Life Novena 
Join thousands of Catholics nationwide in the annual pro-

life novena January 14-22.  Pray for the respect of all 

human life with daily intentions, brief reflections, and 

more.  Download a free mobile app, or sign up to receive 

the novena through daily emails or text message.  Sign up 

today at www.9daysforlife.com! A printable version is 

available online.  

Stewardship Makes A Difference . . . Sharing all 

that we have for the less fortunate in our community 

continues to make Cathedral shine. Thank you to all that 

contributed to Cathedral's Food Pantry in memory of 

Basil Hoehn. We will miss him. 
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